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MINUTES
February 9, 2010
1.0 Preliminaries

1.1
Open Meeting

1.2
Roll Call  Nadeau, Emmons, Grossman and Wong were present
2.0     General Business
           
2.1 
Administrative Hearing - Silva’s Bakery 


Beth Grossman stated that as of February 2, 72 boxes had been sanded.  Silva’s 


has sanded an additional 10 since February 2.  Beth stated the larger boxes are 


still in contact with food and must be cleaned.  Silva’s stated they are doing as 


much as they can while still maintaining the business.  They have looked into 


plastic boxes which cost about $95/piece and are not the same size.  They are still 

looking for someone who can do a plastic coating that is FDA approved.  They 


are considering having someone make boxes from either Formica or Melamine 


provided they are FDA approved.  They will bring a prototype to the next 


meeting.


2.2   Voucher BOH 020910
 $1,379.76 Pat motioned to pay, seconded by Dale.  


Motion carried 2-0
3.0     Meeting adjourned at 8:10 PM
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